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April 7, 2016 

John Greenewald, Jr. 
 

 

Dear Mr. Greenewald: 
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This is in further response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for access to records in 
the custody of the National Archives and Records Administration (NARA). Our office received your 
request for FBI case file 100-HQ-428507 pertaining to Ruby- Wallace Davis (Ruby Dee) on August 7, 
2014, and we assigned your request FOIA case number 43934. 

We have completed our review. We released 180 pages in full. We redacted 49 pages for (b)(7)(D) 
(confidential sources) under the Freedom oflnformation Act (5 U.S.C. 552). 

You have the right to appeal our decision to restrict access, either in whole or in part, to any document 
over which this agency has release authority, within 60 calendar days from the date ofthis letter. 
Appeals must be submitted in writing to the Deputy Archivist of the United States (ND), National 
Archives and Records Administration, 8601 Adelp~i Road, College Park, Maryland 20740-6001. 
Clearly mark the appeal letter and envelope "FOIA Appeal" and cite your case number in your appeal 
letter. As an alternative, you may email your appeal to foia@nara.gov. Please use the words "FOIA 
Appeal" in the subject line and also cite your case number. 

The records are available for viewing in our textual research room in College Park, Maryland. Please 
provide us with at least 72 hours advance notice of your visit so that we may have the records ready for 
you in our hold area. You may also request a price quote for mail-order copies. Our current 
reproduction fee is $0.80 per page. 

This ~nclu_si~s the.QI_ocessing of your reS!ue~ !fyou h~~e an~esti_on~you_ can contac_t me at 
susan.francis@nara.gov or 301-837-1716. I will be out ofthe office from April18-28, 2016. 

Sincerely, 

~a-~>;~ 
Susan A. Francis-Haughton 
Archivist 
Special Access/FOIA Staff 

Did you understand our response to your inquiry? If not, please tell us why so we can improve our responses. 




